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and pose significant challenges to global health. The
development of innovative drug delivery systems
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cutting-edge research and insights into this dynamic
field, highlighting advancements that improve
therapeutic efficacy, patient compliance, and safety.
This Special Issue seeks to provide a comprehensive
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delivery systems, including synthetic drugs, secondary
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emphasizing innovative formulations, nanotechnology,
and controlled-release systems, among others.    
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Pharmaceutics (ISSN 1999-4923) is an online open
access journal on the science and technology of
pharmaceutics and biopharmaceutics. The scientific
community, the wider community and the general public
have unlimited and free access to the content as soon
as a paper is published; this open access to your
research ensures your findings are shared with the
widest possible audience. Please consider publishing
your impressive work in this high quality journal. We
would be pleased to welcome you as one of our authors.
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Rapid Publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 14.9 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 3.3
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